
ACA Update: Guidance on 90-Day
Waiting Period
For  plan  years  beginning  on  or  after  Jan.  1,  2014,  the
Affordable Care Act (ACA) prohibits group health plans and group
health insurance issuers from applying any waiting period that
exceeds 90 days.

ACA’s 90-day waiting period limit does not require an employer
to  offer  coverage  to  any  particular  employee  or  class  of
employees, including part-time employees. It only prevents an
otherwise eligible employee (or dependent) from having to wait
more than 90 days before coverage under a group health plan
becomes effective.

Read our full update.

Allen Insurance and Financial’s Insured Benefits Division is
available to answer your questions about the Affordable Care Act
and what it means for you.
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